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Your Parish Council  

 
Having the Planning Committee meeting before the main Parish Council was tried out for 
the first time at the January  session.  Members of the public did attend with their 
concerns so this was dealt with promptly before the main business was conducted to 
discuss such items as finance, fly tipping and highways.    
 
Reports are coming in of bags of rubbish, bushes and litter being thrown onto the roadside 
especially in South Mundham.  Is this evidence of someone being unable to use the 
recycling depots due to the restricted hours?  Please ring 01243 785166 to activate 
removal if you notice such debris, but also record time, place and nature of materials to 
help us monitor the invasion.  March 5th  Sunday will be the official “Litter Picking 
Afternoon” starting at 2.30pm with tea later in the Village Hall. Please come we need your 
hands and eyes to maintain our special green area.  
 
With the support of Simon Oakley our District Councillor we are asking questions and 
writing letters to strengthen the case for a revision and possible rerun of the plans for the 
A27.  Now Louise Goldsmith, County Chairman and Tony Dignum Chichester District Council  
Cairman have reconsidered their position, the movement is towards a rethink with the 
Northern Route once more in the frame.                             
 
The footpath by the side of the canal is once more on hold for although the licence has 
been granted one possible grant provider is still awaited and then a further delay will be 
needed to avoid the bird nesting season. September is now the expected period for action. 
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